
Regional Municipality of Wood Buffalo 

9909 Franklin Avenue, Fort McMurray, Alberta, Canada T9H 2K4 

February 9th, 2022 

Mayor and Council 
Regional Municipality of Wood Buffalo 
9909 Franklin Avenue  
Fort McMurray Alberta T9H 2K4 

Letter of Support:  Downtown Revitalization Advisory Committee 2022-2026 
Priorities and Recommended Infrastructure and Enhancement Actions 

Dear Mayor and Council:

On January 20, 2022, the Wood Buffalo Waterfront Advisory Committee unanimously 
supported the submission of a letter to Council in favor of the proposed Wood Buffalo 
Downtown Revitalization Advisory Committee's 2022 – 2026 Priorities and Actions. 

The proposed priorities, infrastructure and enhancement actions include a focus on 
connections through key corridor roadways between downtown and the waterfront. They 
also highlight mutually supported investment in pedestrian friendliness, safety, 
wayfinding, and tourism initiatives that support overall downtown and waterfront 
revitalization efforts. 

We are pleased to provide support for each of the new infrastructure and enhancement 
initiatives that will contribute to a vibrant and sustainable region we are proud to call home. 

Sincerely,  

Gaylene Weidlich, Chair 
Wood Buffalo Waterfront Advisory Committee 

C.C. Wood Buffalo Downtown Revitalization Advisory Committee and Wood Buffalo 
Waterfront Advisory Committee
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